
Forestway Shopping Centre Forest Way FRENCHS FOREST – AMENDED PLANS 
DA2018/1924

Dear Sir/Madam

As a resident of Frenchs Forest I'm writing to object to the proposed Forestway Shopping 
Centre re-development.

The area has already suffered through many years of distruption due to road upgrades and 
hospital build. Traffic is again grid-locked in the rush hour and the proposed development 
would increase short term traffic with construction then in the longer term with users of the 
development.

Also the construction is next to Frenchs Forest Primary School and the students will continue 
to be disrupted with construction noise and pollution. The noise and dust control was not 
adequate during the road upgrades, and was not conducive to a healthy learning environment.

Regards
Andrew Osborne
10 Akora Street 2086

0476 302 695

Sent: 21/10/2020 9:21:50 PM
Subject: Submission


